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Notice – Ontario Land Tribunal Hearing Scheduled for the proposed 
“Abbotts” Subdivision in Thornbury 
 
The Town of The Blue Mountains would like to advise the public that beginning Tuesday, May 24, 2022, 
the Town will be party to an Ontario Land Tribunal hearing regarding the proposed “Abbotts” 
Subdivision in Thornbury. While the hearing is likely to touch on a variety of issues, including those 
related to the design and servicing of the subdivision, the Town’s participation will be focused on issues 
related to the provision of attainable housing.  

Specifically, the Town is asking that the 20-unit development include six units which conform to the 
affordability parameters set out in the County of Grey Official Plan and Provincial Policy Statement. 

For details regarding the proposed development, please visit the Abbotts development webpage on the 
Town website.  
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Will Thomson 
Director of Legal Services 
Phone: (519) 599-3131 ext. 258 

https://www.thebluemountains.ca/planning-building-construction/current-projects/planning-development-projects/abbotts-subdivision
https://www.thebluemountains.ca/town-hall/staff-directory/will-thomson
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